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24th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: COVID-19 Update – Face Coverings 

 

With rising COVID-19 infection rates in the community, it is important that we implement 

measures to reduce the risk of transmission for everyone.  

 

At drop off and pick up it is difficult to maintain a 2m distance from others at all times. As an 

added safety measure, from Friday 25th September we require all adults to wear a face 

covering when queuing outside of school and also when walking through the school 

grounds.  

 

This applies to all adults except those who are medically exempt from wearing a face 

covering.  

 

School staff on duty in the playground at these times will now be wearing face shields. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Paul Hooper 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


